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2015 Intake 

 

Thank you for praying. 

We have welcomed 

fourteen new 

undergraduate students 

and eight postgraduate. 

This is an encouraging 

number. 

Photograph is of the 

undergraduate students. 



Postgraduate 

students 

 

 

Recognition Service 

 

At the May Graduation Service it was announced that the third year students were 

awaiting confirmation of their degree classifications, from the University of 

Chester.  We are now delighted to report that they were all successful in their 

Bachelor of Divinity or Bachelor of Theology studies … eleven students were 

awarded upper second class, and seven students achieved lower second 

class.  One student was awarded the Graduate Diploma in Theology. 

This photograph was taken at the recent recognition service where they celebrated 

their success with family, friends and faculty. 

 We offer our sincere congratulations to all these students and wish them God’s 

blessing in their future work for Him. 

  

 


